
February 28, 1961 

Mr. and Mrs. Saul Penkar 
New Ready Money Building 
Flat #3, Clare Road 
Bombay 8, India 

My dear Mr. and Mrs. Penkars 

Now that I have returned I want you to know that 
although I am back into the routine of my own affairs 
I have not forgotten, nor shall I ever forget, the 
wonderful exeriences I had in India and the friendship 
I formed with so many people, especially with the 
Penkars, 

I want to thank you for all your assistance, 
advice, and especially Mrs, Penkar'’s cvlinary gifts. 

Please give my regards to your brother-in-law and 
sister and to all the children. I shell be directing 
all business information to Abraham Jhirad, as that will 
facilitate the exchange of all information. 

Sincerely yours, 


